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Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and Member of Council  

From:  Ingrid Svelnis, CAO 

Subject: Central Counties Tourism Grant Agreement 

Date:  Thursday, July 14, 2022 

The Township of Brock has applied for a grant from the Tourism Relief Fund through 
Central Counties Tourism. The grant application window was short, leaving no time to 
seek approval from Council. Although no formal announcements have been made, it is 
hopefully that the application will be successful This funding will be utilized towards 
several Township of Brock Tourism initiatives.   

The Township is seeking the approval of Council to enter into an agreement with 
Central Counties Tourism by passing the following resolution should the grant be 
awarded.  

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Report 2022-TED-011, Central Counties Tourism Grant 
Agreement be received; and 
 
THAT the Corporation of the Township of Brock enter into an Ultimate Recipient 
Agreement with Central Counties Tourism, acting as administrators of the Tourism 
Relief Fund on behalf of the Government of Canada through FedDev Ontario. 
 
 
End of Memorandum 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Ingrid Svelnis 
CAO 

 


